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On July 2nd, 2015, the Tioga County Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigation Division arrested 
Michael A. Miller, age 55 and Laura L. Miller, age 50, both of 2468 Sulphur Springs Rd., Owego, 
New York.  Both were charged with Insurance Fraud 3rd and Falsely Reporting an Incident 3rd 
degree in connection with the August 28th 2014 reported theft of a 2008 Nissan Frontier pick-up 
truck which was later recovered in the Susquehanna River near the Marshland boat launch. 
Laura Miller was additionally charged by the NYS Department of Environmental Conservation 
Police with (4) Misdemeanor and (3) Violation charges related to the case. The investigation is 
ongoing and further charges are possible.  
 
Michael and Laura Miller were arraigned on the charges in the Town of Owego Court in front of 
Justice John Schumacher and remanded to the Tioga County Jail on $5,000 cash bail or bond.  
Both defendants are scheduled to re-appear in Town of Owego Court on July 16th 2015 at 1:00 
PM. 

 
 
 

 

Approved by Sr. Investigator Moulton 
Posted 7/8/15 2:45 PM by Diane Rockwell   
 

 


